

Dear Union Leader,

With the continued demands our members are facing we wanted to take a more meaningful approach to connecting workers, our union members with unionized child care across the state. To that end we have launched a **new interactive webpage with a searchable map** of childcare providers for parents to select care that meets their needs. We are also working with childcare providers to expand and grow their programs based on the demand and need in their area. To do this we are conducting a **provider survey** on current business status and ability to grow while conducting a separate **member survey** on their childcare needs.

We have provided a draft email to make it easy for you to let your members know about this benefit which you can find by clicking here.

If you'd like to include the AFSCME Child Care Providers Together Local 132 logo, you can download that here.

We would also like to ask you to share this info with your members on social media. Below is a link to a toolkit with draft language and images for Facebook posts.

## **Facebook Toolkit**

Thank you in advance for your leadership on this and please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Stacy Chamberlain
Executive Director, Oregon AFSCME